
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

    

   

  

   

 

  

   

 

 

   

 

   

  

 

      

    

   

     

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

January 18, 2021 

Dear Parents & Guardians: 

Today Public Health-Muskegon County confirmed that two people who attend or work at the Transition 

at Craig Campus were told they must quarantine for 14 days due to possible exposure to COVID-19. 

They are “probable” cases which means they are positive, or will likely become positive, over the next 

few days. Public Health-Muskegon County has required these two people to isolate at home. Your 

young adult did NOT have close contacts with these two people on the bus or at school. 

For these reasons, Public Health-Muskegon County does not consider your young adult a close contact 

of the positive cases and your young adult may continue attending the Transition at Craig Campus for 

in-person learning. As always, if your young adult shows symptoms of being sick, they must stay home. 

Staff and participants from the impacted class will not return to our school until Thursday, January 28. 

Thank you for understanding that, due to medical privacy laws, we are not able to release the name of 

the individual. Because the two people are probable, this case will be noted on our COVID-19 

Dashboard. 

While the health and safety of our participants, families, and staff is our top priority, some participants 

may not be able to consistently wear masks or social distance due to their physical or cognitive 

disabilities. That’s why it is very important for you to check your young adult each morning for 

symptoms. If your young adult does show symptoms, contact your health care provider. 

Public Health has also provided these reminders: 

• Wear a mask (covering mouth and nose) in public places or if people visit your home. 

• Limit social gatherings and practice social distancing (maintain a distance of 6 feet apart). 

• Wash your hands frequently, cover coughs and sneezes, and stay home if you are sick. 

• Get tested if needed. Your young adult can get a test at school if they don’t have symptoms and 

have not been exposed COVID-19 by contacting the office. 

Thank you for your patience as we continue to navigate this pandemic. If you have any questions, call 

me at 231-767-7320. For answers to your COVID-19 questions, call Public Health-Muskegon County at 

231-724-1203 or the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services COVID-19 Hotline at 888-

535-6136 or visit Michigan.gov/coronavirus. 

Sincerely, 

Katie Slaghuis 

Principal, Transition at Craig Campus 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15rl8T0wQhX2a30CYO2di08BxE1x8HZdl/view?usp=sharing
https://www.muskegonisd.org/newsresources/
https://www.muskegonisd.org/newsresources/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16I6BKoHfNI9g4pyHu_oC7Ojze71ItoDI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16I6BKoHfNI9g4pyHu_oC7Ojze71ItoDI/view?usp=sharing
https://www.michigan.gov/coronavirus/0,9753,7-406-99891_99912-531745--,00.html
https://www.michigan.gov/coronavirus



